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From: Isabelle Risner <lIsabelle.Risner@cornwall.gov.uk> on behalf of CornwallALC
Enquiries <enquiries@cornwallalc.org.uk>
Sent: 18 August 2022 08:48
To: CornwallALC Enquiries; Sarah Mason
Subject: Dementia Friendly Communities Guide and Survey
Information Classification: CONTROLLED
Dear All -

In 2020 NALC published a Dementia-Friendly Communities Guide aimed at providing a framework of knowledge,
ideas and recommendations to enable local councils to engage and support people living with dementia and their
families. The Guide can be accessed here: (https://www.nalc.gov.uk/library/our-work/health/3355-dementia-
friendly-communities/file ).

NALC is now hoping to produce a short briefing report in conjunction with Prof. lan Sheriff of the University of
Plymouth in the second half of this calendar year — based on the results of an ongoing survey around Dementia
Friendly communities and use of the Dementia Friendly Communities guide.

If you would like to complete the survey it can be accessed here: (https://www.surveymonkey.co.uk/r/NZYJHHD )
The survey ends at 23:45 on 30 September.

Many thanks
Isabelle Risner

Assistant County Officer

Cornwall Association of Local Councils
Unit 1a, 1 Riverside House

Heron Way

Newham

TRURO

Cornwall TR1 2XN

Tel : 01872 326968 Mobile : 07504 685407
Email : enquiries@cornwallalc.org.uk or Isabelle.risner@cornwall.gov.uk

URL: www.cornwallalc.org.uk
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